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Fox Television Stations, LLC (FTS) became the licensee for KZJO on March 2, 2020. As such, 
certifications relating to this license renewal cover only the period March 2, 2020-September 30, 
2022 for which FTS was the licensee.   
 
Additionally, the former licensee did not file its 2019 Annual Children’s Television 
Programming Report (‘Report”).  After discussions with the FCC’s Media Bureau staff, on 
August 17, 2020, FTS filed the Report based upon information provided by the former licensee 
for the period September 16, 2019 – December 31, 2019.   
 


